
Are you participating in the Duke of Edinburgh  
Award Scheme?  

 
Come and volunteer at The Grange Restaurant & Gift Shop, 

home of Hearing Dogs for Deaf People  

 

Hearing Dogs for Deaf People opened The Grange in 
Spring 2018 and this warm and welcoming gift shop and  
restaurant has quickly become a vibrant location for a 
wide variety of people to meet, mingle and relax with 
our delicious range of freshly prepared food and drink. 
 
If you are participating in the Duke of Edinburgh award 
scheme, why not talk to us about completing your  
volunteering requirements with our friendly team? 
 

Our Duke of Edinburgh volunteers welcome our  

customers to the Grange Restaurant, help serve food 
and beverages and clear our  tables.  No previous  

experience is necessary as full training will be  

provided.   All we ask is that you are willing to learn, 
and enthusiastic about welcoming visitors to our  

Hearing Dog family. 

 

Our current vacancies are: 

10am - 12noon  

2pm—4pm   

 

9am—12 noon 

12noon—3pm 

For more information and an application form 
contact our volunteering team: 
 
01844 348 122               volunteer@hearingdogs.org.uk 

Monday to Friday 

Saturday and/or Sunday 

mailto:volunteer@hearingdogs.org.uk

